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2104526 Sin el fil
2D motion Graphic 

Video Animator

apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
6-Apr 2:00 PM

2104001 Beirut 3D Generalist
apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
Experienced In That Field . 1-Apr 9:00 AM

2104527 Zahle Accountant
apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
Ensure accurate and appropriate recording and analysis of revenues and expenses. Resolve accounting discrepancies and irregularities. Establish and monitor the implementation and maintenance of accounting control procedures. Prepare profit and loss statements and monthly closing and cost accounting reports. Compile and analyze financial information to prepare entries to accounts, such as general ledger accounts, and document business transactions. Analyze financial information to recommend or develop efficient use of resources and procedures, provide strategic recommendations and maintain solutions to business and financial problems. Explain billing invoices and accounting policies to staff, vendors and clients   Plese note that the salary is by a bank transfer or by check6-Apr 3:00 PM

2104507
Zouk 

Mosbeh
Accountant

apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
2 Bachelor degree in Accounting. 2 years of experience is a must. Skilss in Office and excel 2-Apr 3:00 PM

2104006 Beirut 
Analyst, Corporate 

Banking 

apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
Bachelor's degree/University degree or equivalent experience 2-Apr 9:00 AM

2104520 Beirut Big Data Architect
apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
Lead and Manage the Big Data team - Provide the Needed Assistance to Understand Customer Requirements and Defining the Scope and Sizing of Work - Translate Business Requirements into a Big Data Solutions - Coordinate with other Solution Architects and Domain Experts to migrate or Improve Existing Solutions by Introducing the Best fit Big Data Technologies - Utilize the Big Data Technologies to Design, Develop, and Evolve Scalable and Fault-tolerant Distributed Components - Stay UpToDate with on Latest Technology - Design and Execution of Abstractions and Business Integration Layers4-Apr 6:00 PM

2104519 Beirut Big Data Engineer
apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
Learn and Work with a Wide Range of Tools, including R, Scala, Python, and other future-oriented analytic systems or languages - Explore and Assess New Technologies - Develop Big Data Applications - Provide Mentorship to other Team Members and Partake in Cross-training. - Be UpToDate on Current Big Data and Analytics - Build Improved Architectural Models for Scalable Processing and Storage Solutions - Contribute to Software and System Design and Advancement.4-Apr 5:00 PM

2104533 Beirut Chief Accountant
apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
3 5 Job Requirements: Education: -BA in Accounting & Finance/ Audit - Ms is a plus With minimum 3 to 5 Years of experience in the field.  Job duties: -Manage the general chart of the company -Control the keeping of accounting accounts -Prepare daily cash payments -Control bank account statements, accounting for pending transactions, bank interest... -Prepare the monthly contributions due to the national security fund -Prepare the balance sheet and the income statement on a monthly basis.7-Mar 3:00 PM

2104017 Hazmieh
Customer Support 

Representative

apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
1 2 Excellent writing skills in a minimum of 2 out of these 3 languages; Arabic, English, and French. Bachelor degree is a plus. Familiar with technologies (mobile applications, CRM software, back-office, ...)  Customer orientation and ability to adapt/respond to different types of characters Ability to work remotely. Stable internet connection, and laptop/desktop. Ability to multitask, prioritize, and manage time efficiently 1 to 2 years of experience in the Customer Support field is a plus. High communication and convincing skills.4-Apr 10:00 AM

2104031 Beirut Data Entry Operator
apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
Experienced In That Field 7-Apr 9:00 AM

2104032 Saida Data Entry Operator
apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
Experiencd In That field 7-Apr 10:00 AM

2104033 Tyre Data Entry Operator
apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
Experienced In That Field 7-Apr 11:00 AM

2104516 Beirut Data Scientist
apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
Lead Data Mining and Collection Procedures - Collaborate with Data and Software Engineers to Enable Deployment of Sciences and Technologies - Responsible for the Conception, Planning, and Prioritizing of Data Projects - Spot and Evaluate Emerging/Cutting Edge, Open Source, Data Science/Machine Learning Libraries/Big Data Platforms - Interpret and Analyze Data Problems and Guarantee Data Quality and Integrity - Responsible for Building Analytic Systems and Predictive Models as well as Experimenting with New Models and Techniques4-Apr 2:00 PM

2104030 Bekaa
Deputy Protection 

Manager

apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
Qualifications 3 years experience with an NGO and/or international organization managing program activities.  Demonstrated Skills And Competencies Knowledge of case management and management of community center activities Excellent organizational skills, timeliness, ability to determine priorities and great attention to detail Familiarity with program design, including budgeting Familiarity with M&E system design and implementation Proactive, flexible, team spirited and willing to learn Excellent computer skills including MS Word, Excel and PowerPoint Good interpersonal skills and ability to work as a team, as well as independently Education: University degree in Social Sciences, and/or Business Management  Language Skills: Excellent drafting and oral communication skills in Arabic and English  Certificates or Licenses: N/A  Preferred Experience & Skills University degree Law or related field 5 years’ experience with an NGO working in the protection sector Strong experience in managing a diverse team6-Apr 1:00 PM

2104015 Jounieh Digital Designer
apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
Excellent knowledge of InDesign, Photoshop, Illustrator. Knowledge in Premiere & After Effects. Ability to produce work for a wide range of channels, including social media, email, desktop and mobile, with a good understanding of the best practices of each platform. Work in a fast-paced environment to ideate, iterate, and ship improvements and features to make a difference for our users. Work closely with our content creation team and other designers to find solutions to business and customer problems. Optimize for simplicity, favoring common design patterns over the complex. Prototype original ideas and get qualitative feedback from real users. Validate concepts and report results to the broader team. Good understanding of User Experience, User Centered Design and Responsive Web Design on mobile platforms such as iOS and Android. Ability to create simple, effective, engaging web graphics. Good understanding of Brand guidelines & design principles for offline and online media.3-Apr 1:00 PM

2104019 Mtayleb Digital Designer
apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
3 Must Have 3+ years of digital design experience A conceptual thinker and a real team player A thorough understanding and demonstration of user-centered design principles and a passionate interest in emerging forms of interface design and multi-platform user experience Exceptional communication and presentation skills In-depth digital design capabilities The ability to think creatively, develop and deliver clever concepts Experience in motion design A strong portfolio 3D knowledge is preferable, but not mandatory4-Apr 12:00 PM
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2104523 Chouifet
Digital Marketing 

Specialist

apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
 Responsibilities: Design digital media campaigns aligned with business goals. Coordinate the creation of digital content (e.g. website, blogs, and social media). Manage end-to-end digital projects Establish our web presence to boost brand awareness. Maintain a strong online company voice through social media. Liaise with Marketing, Sales and Product development teams to ensure brand consistency. Suggest and implement direct marketing methods to increase profitability Monitor ROI and KPIs. Stay up-to-date with digital media developments.  Requirements: Bachelors degree in marketing. Proven work experience of 2 years in related field. Experience with visual communication principles. Familiarity with web design and content management systems. An ability to multitask and perform under tight deadlines. Strong verbal and written communication skills Knowledge in HubSpot is a +++. Knowledge in Canva or any other design program is a ++.  5-Apr 4:00 PM

2104007 Mathaf DotNet Developer
apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
2 5 Bachelor's degree in Computer Science, Mathematics or Computer Engineering 2 to 5 years of experience working with .NET or relevant experiences Experience developing web-based applications in C#, HTML5, MVC5, JavaScript, VBScript/ASP, or .NET Experience working with MS SQL Server and MySQL Knowledge of practices and procedures for full software design life cycle Expertise in Object Oriented Design & Database Design 2-Apr 10:00 AM

2104002 Beirut Economics Specialist
apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
Economics fresh graduate or student GPA higher than 3.5 Advanced English skills 1-Apr 10:00 AM

2104004 Beirut Electrical Engineer
apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
  Bachelor's degree in Electrical Engineering or related field Strong problem solving, technical, math, and science skills Strong written and verbal communication Fresh graduate Gpa 3.5 and higher is a must1-Apr 12:00 PM

2104531 Beirut Graphic Designer
apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
Desired experience Level: • Entry level. • Junior photo retoucher/graphic designer. • Experience using the latest Photoshop software. • The ability to identify poor color balance in images and the knowledge of how to  correct those using techniques in Photoshop. • Have an understanding of the requirements and pace of online imagery. • Experience of file naming and tracking imagery via a database. • Good engagement and communication skills with the ability to monitor the day’s  activity and communicate if the day’s target cannot be met. • Excellent organizational skills. • Maintain a disciplined work ethic to keep layer structure and folder structures  organized. Tasks: • Retouch and color correct images on a daily basis. • Path images with extreme accuracy and attention to detail. • Edit product photos according to style guidelines. • Basic Corrections. • Background removal/replacement. • Color correction. • Editing out shadows. • Ghost Mannequin technique (optional). • Noise reduction. • Clipping path. Respo6-Apr 3:30 PM

2104028 Ghazir Graphic Designer
apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
1 2 The Candidates Must Have1 To 2 Years Of Experience In That Field. 6-Apr 11:00 AM

2104042 Haret Hreik Graphic Designer
apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
Photoshop is a must. Good knowledge in the related fied. 2-Apr 9:06 PM

2104023 Hazmieh Graphic Designer
apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
2  Excellent command on English & Arabic. Written and spoken. Graphic Design qualification or similar. Up to 2 years of working experience as a Graphic Designer (preferably in a digital environment) Experience in design software such as Adobe softwares (Photoshop, Illustrator, Adobe Premiere, InDesign…) Experience in Product Design apps such as Figma, Adobe XD and Sketch. Knowledge of design techniques, such as Prototyping and wireframing. Ability to work well within a remote team. Deliver projects in a timely manner. Ability to take constructive criticism and feedback in a professional manner. A talent for creativity and problem-solving. Ability to understand and execute directions and follow design templates.5-Apr 11:00 AM

2104010 Zahle Graphic Designer
apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
 Proven graphic designing experience A strong portfolio of illustrations or other graphics Familiarity with design software and technologies (such as InDesign, Illustrator, Dreamweaver, Photoshop) A keen eye for aesthetics and details Excellent communication skills Ability to work methodically and meet deadlines Degree in Design, Fine Arts or related field is a plus2-Apr 1:00 PM

2104517 beirut
Graphic Designer 

intern

apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
The Candidates must be proficient In After Effects and Adobe Premiere Pro. 4-Apr 3:00 PM

2104529 Kfarshima HR Executive
apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
human resources is focused on understanding what people need and knowing how to provide. We’re in search of a qualified and resourceful HR Executive to support our Company in ensuring smooth and efficient business operations. The HR Executive will have both administrative and strategic responsibilities, helping us to plan and administer important functions, such as staffing, training and development, and compensation and benefits. 6-Apr 5:00 PM

2104035 Tripoli
HTML5/JS/CSS 

Developer

apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
Experienced In That field. A 1:00 PM

2104034 Beirut

Human Resources 

Operations 

Administrator

apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
2 3 Language: Excellent written and spoken Arabic and English.   Education: Bachelor’s degree in a business-related discipline, preferably human resources.    Experience: 2-3 years of experience as an HR assistant, or in a relevant human resources/administrative position. 7-Apr 12:00 PM

2104532 Jdeideh
Indoor Sales 

Associate

apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
Bachelor dgeree in business administration. Experience is a must 7-Mar 2:00 PM

2104029 Tripoli Influencing Lead
apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
7 At least 7 years of experience in policy, advocacy, media or campaign work at local, national and international levels. Education in social sciences to degree level, or equivalent essential. Post-graduate and other training qualifications an advantage. Knowledge of and working experience in Lebanon and the region is an asset. Strong written and spoken English Arabic language is an asset. Strong conceptual and analytical skills, ability to think innovatively and strategically Experience of working in a humanitarian and protracted response context Experience developing and managing delivery of strategies, and line managing staff across multiple, remote teams Proven evidence of leadership skills including the ability to challenge, motivate and develop direct reports and teams. Excellent oral and written communications skills. Ability to write substantial pieces of analysis.6-Apr 12:00 PM
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2104020
Zouk 

Mosbeh

Intermediate 

Software Developer

apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
3  Bachelor’s degree in Computer Science or relevant experience • Minimum 3+ years of experience in developing enterprise applications using enterprise Java or .net and has worked both on Web and Server side technologies. • A strong Java or .net Backend Developer with .net Core, Core Java 8, Spring, Spring Boot, Hibernate, REST Web-services. • Extensive experience in architecting and measuring application performance of complex SaaS product environments. • As a developer, must be comfortable switching tasks between Web Services, APIs, Batch Job engine or Web Development. • Good understanding of database and data fundamentals in SQL Server 2019, Oracle and NoSql databases. • Good understanding of Web Service concepts and experience building RESTful services is required.4-Apr 1:00 PM

2104005 Hamra
Investment Banking 

Associate 

apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
 Experienced In That field. 1-Apr 1:00 PM

2104530 Beirut
Junior Professional 

Photographer

apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
• E-commerce product shooting for social media noting that the equipment and studio  are available. • Opportunity to cover wide range of events and contribute to social media content. • Work with marketing & e-commerce team to produce product photography. • Ensure photography works for specific products and specific e-commerce platforms. • Ensure studio lighting and equipment is used to create consistent imagery. However, the candidate must show strong aptitudes, in addition to the following profile  requirements: • A portfolio of previous photography that reflects ability to adapt to a specific brand  personality, with special experience in retail and product photography. • Knowledge and understanding of all social media platforms and current trends. • Comfortable with working within defined brand guidelines and styles. • Professional in both their attitude and manner. • Culturally aware and able to interface well with our global network.6-Apr 2:30 PM

2104022 Sin El Fil
Lead System 

Administrator -Linux

apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
6 BS in computer science or BE in CCE (or related fields) Must Have 6+ years of experience as a System Engineer Strong proven knowledge in Linux systems (preferably CentOS and RedHat) Experience with databases, networking, and patch management Experience in installing, configuring and maintaining application software and servers (wildfly, nginx, apache, tomcat…) Knowledge in system security and data backup/recovery Background experience in information security frameworks (PCI DSS, PA DSS, ISO 27001…) Knowledge in monitoring systems and log collection DevOps experience is a plus5-Apr 10:00 AM

2104535 Jounieh Marketing Manager
apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
Job Description: Conducting market research to find answers about consumer requirements, habits and trends. Brainstorming and developing ideas for creative marketing campaigns. Assisting in outbound or inbound marketing activities by demonstrating expertise in various areas (content development and optimization, advertising, events planning etc.). Collaborate with marketing and other professionals to coordinate brand awareness and marketing efforts. Plan and execute initiatives to reach the target audience through appropriate channels (social media, e-mail, TV etc.). Assist in analyzing marketing data (campaign results, conversion rates, traffic etc.) to help shape future marketing strategies. Undertake individual tasks of a marketing plan as assigned.  7-Mar 5:00 PM

2104027 Raouche Marketing Specialist
apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
2 The Candidates Must Have 2 Years Of Experience In That Field. 6-Apr 10:00 AM

2104008 Bsaba Mechanical Engineer
apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
2 5 Looking for Mechanical engineer with 2 to 5 years of experience in the design and shop drawings. Mastering Revit and Autocad is a must. 2-Apr 11:00 AM

2104515 Beirut

Medical Sales 

Rep/Biomedical 

Engineer

apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
Bachelor degree or Masters in Biomedical engineering , Laboratory Technician , Business & Marketing, or any other medical related degree. Multilingual , Dynamic, sociable , Hard worker , responsible and motorized. Job Responsibilities: - Visit Doctors, Hospitals, Medical centers & dispensaries - Laboratories - Presenting the products - Follow up leads - closing sales - professional reporting on a daily basis - preparing conferences and workshops - Building strong relationship with doctors , hospital departments managers and key persons - Achieving target set by the management3-Apr 6:00 PM

2104518 Beirut
Multimedia Designer 

intern

apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
Are you someone who graduated and interested in building real-world graphic design experience? We’re a forward-thinking data-driven communications consulting firm looking for a talented and knowledgeable designer with fresh, creative ideas and an excellent eye for detail. Graphic Design major preferred. Basic knowledge of layouts, typography, line composition, color, and other graphic design fundamentals. Candidate MUST be proficient in After Effects and Adobe Premiere Pro. Make sure to send your portfolio.4-Apr 4:00 PM

2104511 Kfarhim Nurse
apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
2 Bachelor degree in Nursing. Minimum 2 years of experience . Work permit. Registered in the syndicate of nurses in lebanon3-Apr 2:00 PM

2104003 Beirut Outside Salesman
apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
Have a knowledge how to sell websites 1-Apr 11:00 AM

2104525 Jal El Deeb PS Core Expert
apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
With  proven experience with Huawei Telecom Vendor Transmission Planning Expert  With  proven experience with Ericsson Telecom Vendor Suitable candidates should : Be available immediately  Initial Project Period is 6 months Be fluent in Arabic and good in English.5-Apr 6:00 PM

2104534 Jounieh
Purchasing & Cost 

Control Officer

apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
7-Mar 4:00 PM

2104521 Beirut Reservation Agent
apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
5 Minimum 5 years of experience in the same field 5-Apr 2:00 PM

2104013 Halate Retail Sales Manager
apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
8 9 Proven experience as retail manager or in other managerial position Knowledge of retail management best practices Outstanding communication and interpersonal abilities Excellent organizing and leadership skills Commercial awareness Analytical mind and familiarity with data analysis principles Excellent knowledge of retail management software (e.g. MS RMS) BSc/BA in business administration, sales or relevant field; MSc/MA is desirable Prior knowledge and experience in sales and/or marketing within the food industry. Bachelor’s degree in Sales, Marketing or Business Administration plus 8-10 years of related experience.3-Apr 11:00 AM

3/5 Like and Follow centremine fctyi

mailto:apply.mine@ul.edu.lb
mailto:apply.mine@ul.edu.lb
mailto:apply.mine@ul.edu.lb
mailto:apply.mine@ul.edu.lb
mailto:apply.mine@ul.edu.lb
mailto:apply.mine@ul.edu.lb
mailto:apply.mine@ul.edu.lb
mailto:apply.mine@ul.edu.lb
mailto:apply.mine@ul.edu.lb
mailto:apply.mine@ul.edu.lb
mailto:apply.mine@ul.edu.lb
mailto:apply.mine@ul.edu.lb
mailto:apply.mine@ul.edu.lb
mailto:apply.mine@ul.edu.lb
mailto:apply.mine@ul.edu.lb
mailto:apply.mine@ul.edu.lb
mailto:apply.mine@ul.edu.lb
mailto:apply.mine@ul.edu.lb
mailto:apply.mine@ul.edu.lb
mailto:apply.mine@ul.edu.lb
mailto:apply.mine@ul.edu.lb
mailto:apply.mine@ul.edu.lb
mailto:apply.mine@ul.edu.lb
mailto:apply.mine@ul.edu.lb
mailto:apply.mine@ul.edu.lb
mailto:apply.mine@ul.edu.lb
mailto:apply.mine@ul.edu.lb
mailto:apply.mine@ul.edu.lb
mailto:apply.mine@ul.edu.lb
mailto:apply.mine@ul.edu.lb


Centre MINE
Careers, Innovation and Entrepreneurship Center at the Lebanese University

Vacancies of Apr 2021

Reference
Sort by 

Location
Vacancy

Se
n

d
 a

 

p
ro

fe
ss

io
n

al
 

C
V

 t
o

M
in

 E
xp

e
ri

e
n

ce

M
ax

 E
xp

e
ri

e
n

ce

Centre MINE P
o

st
 D

at
e

P
o

st
 T

im
e

2104036 Haret Hreik Sales Agent
apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
No Experience is Needed 2-Apr 8:09 PM

2104524 Beirut Sales Rep
apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
Bachelor degree in Business Administration. Experience is mandatory. 5-Apr 5:00 PM

2104528 Beirut Sales Rep
apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
Experience is mandatory 6-Apr 4:00 PM

2104025 Beirut
Senior Ericsson 

Integration Engineer

apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
5 What You’ll Need:  BE in CCE / Telecommunication Engineering, Masters is a plus 5+ years of LTE RAN Integration and technical support experience, 5G is a plus Good understanding/experience in ENM, OSS, 3G, 4G, and 5G technologies. Flexibility regarding the working schedule Good understanding and/or experience in one or more of these areas… RETs, MIMO, VoLTE, VSWR, RSSI and PIM troubleshooting.  Delivering results & meeting customer expectations Strong Technical Writing skills Strong oral and written communication skills Being a team player in the truest sense5-Apr 1:00 PM

2104512 Beirut
Senior Graphic 

Designer

apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
Portfolio with design projects. _Proven work experience as a Graphic Designer. _Working experience with image design tools (e.g. Photoshop and Adobe Illustrator). _Completion of a course in digital photography.3-Apr 3:00 PM

2104024 Beirut Senior RF Engineer
apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
5 Must Have 5+ years of experience in the field Bachelor Degree in Telecom Engineering or Computer & Communication Engineering Extensive knowledge in RF Survey/Engineering and RF troubleshooting skills Experience using OSS platforms such us Ericson, Nokia, Samsung etc. Knowledge in LTE principles is a must Experience preparing and documenting test plans, reports and test analysis. Being a team player in the truest sense, with an ability to work with partners across different time zones Strong oral and written communication skills Strong English skills5-Apr 12:00 PM

2104513 Zalka Senior UX Designer
apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
Responsibilities  Develop an understanding of our clients, their business, needs, and objectives in order to define the problems clearly. Drive the design processes all the way to discover and identify perfectly the users. Develop Journey maps, User flows, Use cases, Persona, Empathy Maps, and Affinity maps. Deliver Information architecture that translates user needs and business requirements: Wireframes and Screen Flows. Identify UX problems, friction, and drop-off points and advise creative solutions to fix usability and findability. Able to work in a cross-disciplinary collaborative team consisting of planning/analytics, designers, and developers.   Requirements  A strong portfolio comprised of projects that demonstrate creative, user-centered design solutions to complex problems in web and mobile applications. Empathy, curiosity, communication skills, and the ability to solve problems creatively and effectively. Degree in CCE, Multimedia, UX Design, Computer Information Systems, Information Technology or 3-Apr 4:00 PM

2104506 Jounieh Shop Manager
apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
2 3 2 to 3 years of experience is a must 2-Apr 2:00 PM

2104505 Jounieh Shop Supervisor
apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
1 2 1 to 2 years of experience in the same field 1-Apr 6:00 PM

2104009 Beirut
Social Media 

Designer

apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
1 Bachelor’s Degree in graphic or digital design or related field plus at least 1 year or related experience with a jr portfolio of digital design work. Or an equivalent combination of education and experience. 2-Apr 12:00 PM

2104514 Beirut
Social Media 

Specialist

apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
Developing social media content plans that are consistent with the company’s brand identity. _Creating consistent, meaningful content on all social media platforms, including writing and editing social media posts, improving customer engagement, and promoting social media campaigns. _Managing a high volume of daily social media posts. _Communicating with social media followers, including responding to queries in a timely manner. _Developing and managing social influencer programs and attending social influencer events. _Using analytical tools such as Google Analytics, Hootsuite Pro, and Facebook Insights to monitor and evaluate the company’s social media presence and performance. _Preparing monthly reports on social media marketing efforts. _Suggesting recommendations to adjust the social media marketing strategy for optimal results. _Staying up to date on best practices and emerging trends in social media.3-Apr 5:00 PM

2104509 Baabda Software Developer
apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
We are looking for a young and dynamic junior software developer to join our team. Skills .Net, MVC, C# Html, JavaScript, CSS Qualifications Creative Organized Energetic Fast Learner Ability to work within a team Nature lover 2-Apr 5:00 PM

2104026 Beirut Software Engineer
apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
GOLANG + knowledge is a must 6-Apr 9:00 AM

2104016 Keserwen
System Software 

Developer

apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
3 • Bachelor’s degree in Computer Science or relevant experience  • Minimum 3+ years of experience in developing enterprise applications using enterprise Java or .net and has worked both on Web and Server side technologies.  • A strong Java or .net Backend Developer with .net Core, Core Java 8, Spring, Spring Boot, Hibernate, REST Web-services.  • Extensive experience in architecting and measuring application performance of complex SaaS product environments.  • As a developer, must be comfortable switching tasks between Web Services, APIs, Batch Job engine or Web Development.  • Good understanding of database and data fundamentals in SQL Server 2019, Oracle and NoSql databases.  • Good understanding of Web Service concepts and experience building RESTful services is required.  • Experience with Containerization and Azure Cloud is a plus.4-Apr 9:00 AM

2104018 Hazmieh Technical Consultant
apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
3 5 Education:  Bachelor degree in Computer Science or equivalent.  Work Experience:  3 to 5 years of experience in Systems & Databases installation, servers management, and technical support.  Languages:  Fluent in Arabic, English & French  Technical skills:  Must have hands-on experience in Systems & Databases installation and management Good Knowledge in Virtualization (vmware, ovm), Linux, Windows server, MS SQL server, Weblogic, Oracle Database, Forms & Reports, PLSQL & scripting Knowledge of new technologies such as Apache, ColdFusion, Mongo DB, Postman, WSO2, JSON, JAVA, AWS & Azure Basic knowledge of Networking and Security concepts4-Apr 11:00 AM

2104522 Beirut Ticketing Agents
apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
Experience is mandatory 5-Apr 3:00 PM
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2104021 Dbayeh UI / UX Designer
apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
2 A Bachelor's degree and a minimum of 2 years’ UI/UX design experience for digital products or services. A portfolio of professional UI/UX design work for both web and mobile platforms. Working knowledge of the following technologies and software: Sketch, InVision, Visio, HTML, CSS (SCSS), iOS, Android, Design Systems, and Adobe Creative Suite. A team player but can work independently too. Excellent written and verbal communication skills. Multi-tasking and time-management skills, with the ability to prioritize tasks.5-Apr 9:00 AM

2104011 Halate Web Designer
apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
5 7 Requirements and Qualifications  ·        A relevant diploma\bachelor degree.  ·        5 to 7 years of web design experience.  ·        Proficiency in common web platforms (Shopify, BigCommerce, Wix etc…)  ·        Proficiency in front-end development web programming languages : HTML5, CSS 3, JQuery, and JavaScript.  ·        Proficiency in graphic design software including Adobe Photoshop, Adobe Illustrator, and other visual design tools.  ·        Excellent understanding of content management systems.  ·        Excellent understanding of search engine optimization principles.  ·        Proficient understanding of cross-browser compatibility issues.  ·        Excellent visual design skills.  ·        Creative and open to new ideas.  ·        Adaptable and willing to learn new techniques.  ·        Excellent communication skills.3-Apr 9:00 AM

2104014 Halate Web Developer
apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
5    BS/BA or equivalent and 5+ years related experience, or a MS and 3 to 5 years related experience.  Excellent problem-solving and communication skills. Excellent workload and time management Multitasker and very organized. Excellent attention to details. Understanding of Agile methodologies. Proven experience as a .NET Developer. Familiar with the ASP.NET framework, SQL Server and design/architectural patterns Ability to research and suggest system improvements to enhance and accommodate business changes. Understanding the fully synchronous behavior of PHP Strong knowledge of the common PHP or web server exploits and their solutions Basic understanding of web markup, including HTML5 and CSS3 Good understanding of asynchronous request handling, partial page updates, and AJAX Familiarity with JavaScript module loaders. Skills in one or more chosen frameworks/libraries like jQuery.3-Apr 12:00 PM

2104012 Halate
Web Support 

Specialist

apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
1. Excellent problem-solving and communication skills.  2. Ability to provide step-by-step technical help, both written and verbal.  3. Ability to research and suggest system improvements to enhance and accommodate business  changes.  4. Basic knowledge of html and web design.  5. Analytical skills to study problems and records and identify solutions.  6. Strong knowledge in SQL development language.  7. Experience in database design and tuning.  8. Experience in SQL Server.  9. BS degree in Information Technology, Computer Science or relevant field.3-Apr 10:00 AM

2104508 Beirut
Wholesale Food 

Buyer

apply.mine@

ul.edu.lb
2 Required Skills: - Strong communication skills  - Strong network in Lebanon's food production and wholesale supply space - Awareness of quality food products  - Ability to read and write English - Able to transport and meet potential suppliers - Competitive nature2-Apr 4:00 PM
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